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Alberta Aids to Daily Living 

Bulletin # 87 

Replacing AADL equipment 
and supplies due to flooding 
in Northern Alberta  

Clients who have had their AADL funded 
equipment or supplies damaged or lost due 
to flooding should investigate replacement 
of those items though their insurance 
policies.   

Requests for replacement AADL equipment 
and supplies for clients without insurance 
will be done by the Quantity and Frequency 
Review (QFR) process. AADL authorizers 
need to indicate “replacement due to 
flooding” on the QFR form.  

Clients should contact their authorizers 
to complete the QFR form. If they do not 
know how to contact their authorizer, 
they can call Health Link at 811 to find an 
authorizer in their area.   

If you have damaged respiratory 
equipment, please contact your respiratory 
supplier for further information. 

Short term equipment loan options may be 
available through the Health Equipment 
Loan Program in your local area. 
www.redcross.ca/how-we-help/community-health-
services-in-canada/alberta-health-equipment-loan-
program 


